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The Appropriations Committee greatly appreciated the immense amount of work
the Executive Board of Class Councils has done to restructure and orient their
organization for the future. The Committee hopes to continue to see impact-driven
decision-making within the organization and believes structuring the organization
around large, well-attended events should continue to be the model. The Committee
was concerned, however, that this progress could potentially be lost within boards
in the future and hopes Class Councils considers codifying a number of these
changes within the Constitution or other internal documentation. They also believe
that Class Councils should investigate ways to separate attendance by years to
better understand which events are the most successful for every class. The
Committee also felt that more could be done to ensure co-sponsorships were
determined holistically with metrics associated with the decision-making process.
Finally, the members of the Appropriations Committee suggested investigating
spending caps within each class year to supplement the current model of spending
within the board.

Respectfully submitted,
Matthew Stefanko ‘16
Vice President for Finance



